
Hi Christine 
 
I would confirm that the minutes were adopted last night, therefore the Council’s position outlined 
in Anne Beacom’s email to you (below) has remained unchanged. 
 
Kind Regards 
Janet 
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This message contains confidential information and is intended only for committee.justice@niassembly.gov.uk. If you 
are not committee.justice@niassembly.gov.uk you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail. Please notify 
Janet.Shearer@carrickfergus.org immediately by e-mail if you have received this e-mail by mistake and delete this e-
mail from your system. E-mail transmission cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error-free as information could be 
intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, arrive late or incomplete, or contain viruses. Janet Shearer therefore does not 
accept liability for any errors or omissions in the contents of this message, which arise as a result of e-mail 
transmission. If verification is required please request a hard-copy version.  

 

 Consider the environment. Please don't print this e-mail unless you really need to.  

 
 
From: Anne Beacom [mailto:Anne.Beacom@carrickfergus.org]  

Sent: 31 October 2013 11:47 
To: +Comm Justice Public Email 

Cc: Sheila McClelland 
Subject: Human Trafficking and Exploitation (Further Provisions and Support for Victims) Bill 

 
Christine 
I refer to your letter dated 3 October 2013 seeking views/comments on the above Bill.   
 
This matter was submitted to Council for consideration at a recent meeting of the Chief Executive’s 
Office, when Members agreed to recommend that Council support the broad principles of the Bill, 
while recognising that further discussions were required on specific issues.  
 
This recommendation will be submitted to Council for adoption at its meeting on 4 November 
2013.  Should there be any change to this position,  I will let you know. 
Regards, Anne. 
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This message contains confidential information and is intended only for sheila.mcclelland@carrickfergus.org, 
committee.justice@niassembly.gov.uk. If you are not sheila.mcclelland@carrickfergus.org, 
committee.justice@niassembly.gov.uk you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail. Please notify 
Anne.Beacom@carrickfergus.org immediately by e-mail if you have received this e-mail by mistake and delete this e-
mail from your system. E-mail transmission cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error-free as information could be 
intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, arrive late or incomplete, or contain viruses. Anne Beacom therefore does not 
accept liability for any errors or omissions in the contents of this message, which arise as a result of e-mail 
transmission. If verification is required please request a hard-copy version.  

 

 Consider the environment. Please don't print this e-mail unless you really need to.  
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